
































From: Lois Harbour <leharbour912@gmail.com> 
Sent: July 9, 2020 12:17 PM
To: Zoning <zoning@victoria.ca>
Cc: info@keayarchitecture.com
Subject: Fwd:

Re: Proposed Rezoning and Outside Alterations to 1171 Rockland Ave 

To The Mayor and Council 
 
This is the second email from us showing photos of outside areas under consideration for alterations to 
1171 Rockland Ave. Our first email also dated July 9, 2020 explains our opposition to the proposal. 

The photos below show: 

-The area between the properties (912 Linden Ave and 1171 Rockland Ave) where the proposed door 
would be located. 
-Our sunroom which is across from the proposed door. 
-The historic stone wall surrounding 1171 Rockland. 
-A photo taken from the proposed electrical pole where the owners' wires would be attached. It is kitty-
corner to their property across Rockland Ave and is far from their property. 
-Photos of the pole where their current wiring is attached which is close to their house.  
-T'he current view from our front garden across the owner's garden looking out onto Rockland Ave. 
-A view of the 2 houses from Linden Ave. 
-The owner's current dormer. 
 
Thank you for your kind consideration. 
 
Best regards 
Lois Harbour and Chris Parsons 
912 Linden Avenue 
Victoria BC V8V 4H1 
 
 
Sent from my iPhone 












































